
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
501 Delta Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270 

(360) 363-8000  

May 22, 2023 

 

 

 

Sound Development Group, LLC 

Attn:  Tammy Zempel 

 

Re: Gamlam Subdivision – Critical Areas Confirmation 

 

 

Dear Tammy, 

 

After conducting a site visit on April 26, 2023, and reviewing the Critical Area Report, prepared 

by Wetlands & Wildlife Environmental Consulting, dated February 15, 2023 and updated on 

April 27, 2023, the City of Marysville concurs with the location and classification of on and 

off-site Wetland A as a Category II. 

 

If any future analysis results in different determination, future development shall comply with 

the most recent and/or up to date information. 

 

If you have any questions, related to this determination, please contact me at 360.363.8215, 

or by e-mail at ahess@marysvillewa.gov. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Amy Hess 

 

Amy Hess 

Senior Planner 

 

e-copy: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

mailto:ahess@marysvillewa.gov

